LADONIA FOSSILPARK RELOCATION

Fossil hunting on the North”Suiphur River will be available at a temporary
park oft FM’Qw id to late June,2021. The Ladonia Fossil Park on State
Highway 34 fffew miles north of Ladonia is closing to allow for the

constructlofi of Lake Ralph Hall. The new reservoir will provide a safe,
= reliable water supply to North Texas communities. A new, permanent
fossil park will be built after the lake is complete
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TEMPORARY FOSSIL PARK Upper Trinity Regional Water
District (UTRWD) is constructing a temporary park to
provide fossil hunters with access to the North Sulphur
River while Lake Ralph Hall is under construction.
When: Anticipated June 2021.

Where: East side of FM 2990 and north side of the North
Sulphur River. Follow the signs to the temporary park.

FUTURE, PERMANENT PARK UTRWD recognizes the
importance of the fossil park to local community and
visitors alike. UTRWD and the City of Ladonia are working
with local leaders to select another spot where fossil hunters
can continue to easily access the river bottom after the new
reservoir is built. By offering access to a different location
on the river, the temporary and future parks will provide
opportunities for additional and untapped fossil discoveries.

FOSSIL FINDS UTRWD will be working with
paleontologists from the Perot Museum to preserve
significant fossils should any be found during
reservoir construction.

MORE INFORMATION
Still have questions? Stop by our lake office. Learn more:
www.lakeralphhall.com/ladonia-fossil-park

[=] 5[]
=30



